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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) is planning 

safety and operational improvements 

along West New Haven Avenue (U.S. 

192). To extend the life of the existing 

roadway, the project will resurface 

West New Haven Avenue from 

Interstate 95 (I-95) to Babcock Street 

(State Road (S.R.) 507) in the cities of 

Melbourne, West Melbourne, and 

Melbourne Village. 

Other operational improvements, such 

as extending left turn lanes and 

reconstructing existing medians, are 

also being proposed. 

Proposed safety improvements aim to 

provide enhanced pedestrian and 

bicycle safety features along West 

New Haven Avenue. These include restriping travel lanes in both directions to provide 6-foot-wide 

buffered bicycle lanes, realigning and upgrading crosswalks, and creating pedestrian refuges to decrease 

the distance pedestrians must travel to safety. Curbs, gutters and curb ramps will be reconstructed to 

meet all current American with Disabilities Act (ADA) criteria. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 

 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 447094-1 

Brevard County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Stefan Levine, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5394 
Stefan.Levine@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 

 

*subject to change 

Six-foot buffered bicycle lanes are planned, 

as well as pedestrian refuges, to reduce 

crossing distance for pedestrians. 

An offset left turn lane is proposed 
at the Coastal Lane intersection to 
increase visibility for drivers.  

West New Haven Avenue  

(U.S. 192) Improvements 
From Interstate 95 to Babcock Street (S.R. 507) 

Design: Ongoing - completion summer 2023 $   1.5 million        

Right of Way: Within existing —— 

Construction: Funded - early 2024 $ 13.8 million 

W. New Haven Ave. (U.S. 192) 

W. New Haven Avenue (U.S. 192) 
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